
On March 21st, North Olympic Land Trust hosted its 

5th Annual Conservation Breakfast.  The event was an 

opportunity for the community to come together and 

celebrate conservation of the lands that make the 

North Olympic Peninsula a wonderful place to live 

and visit.   
 

This yearôs breakfast was attended by over 175 

community supporters and focused on the long history 

of efforts to conserve the farms, fish and forests of the 

Dungeness River Watershed.   

program due to its long commitment to 

organizational excellence coupled with the 

phenomenal potential for landscape-scale land 

conservation. 
 

To kick off its participation, later this year the 

Alliance will fund a broad organizational assessment 

of North Olympic Land Trust.  Based on the results 

of this assessment, the two groups will work together 

to fund and build the Land Trustôs capacity to have 

an even deeper impact in the community.    

Land Trust Selected for National Excellence Program  
The Land Trust Alliance has invited North Olympic 

Land Trust to be an inaugural member of its National 

Excellence Program.  This program has been designed 

to deliver tailored organizational development 

assistance over multiple years to a select group of land 

trusts across the country that are poised to grow their 

capacity and advance their conservation impact.  

Initial funding is being provided by the Doris Duke 

Charitable Foundation. 
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The program included the presentation of the first 

annual Out Standing in the Field Award to Ron Allen 

and the Natural Resources staff at the Jamestown 

SôKlallam Tribe for their decades of leadership in 

community efforts to maintain and restore the health 

of the Dungeness River. 
 

The Conservation Breakfast also serves as a 

fundraiser for the Land Trustôs work across Clallam 

County.  This yearôs event raised a record $21,000! 
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In Memoriam 
Our condolences and thanks to the friends and families of Bob Gillham, Don Gold, Don and Mary Wheeler, 

Margaret Gardner, and Tom Erikson for their recent legacy gifts to the Land Trust in their loved oneôs memory. 

Join Us for Our 24
th

 Annual Meeting  

Date:  Saturday, May 3rd, 2014 
 

Time:  10:00 AM to 11:30 AM (with optional tour to follow) 
 

Location: Fairview Grange , 161 Lake Farm Rd, Port Angeles 
 

The program will include a report of Land Trust activities over the past year, 

information on developing land protection opportunities in the coming years, the 

awarding of our first annual Gary Colley Legacy Award and the election of a 

slate of nominees to the Land Trustôs Board of Directors by eligible members and 

supporters.  Immediately following the meeting, a tour of the nearby Siebert 

Creek Conservation Area will be offered.  RSVP appreciated but not required .  

Email Brad@NorthOlympicLandTrust.org 

 

GiveBIG Grows your Giftôs Impact! 

On May 6th, the Seattle Foundation 

will host their annual online 

GiveBIG campaign.  North 

Olympic Land Trust will again 

participate in this day of giving.  

All donations made on May 6th 

through this website will be 

partially matched by the 

Foundationôs óstretchô pool!  Last 

year, all donations were 

increased by 11%.  To donate, go 

to SeattleFoundation.org on May 

6th and support North Olympic 

Land Trust.   

  Siebert Creek Conservation Area        Lindsey Aspelund Photography 



Harvest Moon by Wind Rose Cellars to Benefit  
North Olympic Land Trust  

On April 15th, Wind Rose Cellars unveiled their 2012 Harvest Moon 

Cabernet Sauvignon.  15% of the proceeds from each purchased 

bottle will be generously donated to support the work of North 

Olympic Land Trust by the winery! 

Get a bottle today, and know that as you enjoy your 'Harvest Moon' 

you are also supporting conservation of the farms, fish and forests of 

the North Olympic Peninsula. 

Harvest Moon is available at local grocers, fine restaurants and at 

Wind Rose Cellars Tasting Room in Sequim. 

North Olympic Land Trust has been awarded two planning grants 

from the Puget Sound Acquisition and Restoration program.  Over the 

coming year, the Land Trust will use these grants to support a 

collaborative effort with partner groups to prioritize and develop long

-term strategies for conservation and restoration projects along the 

bluffs to the west of Dungeness Spit and along the Elwha River 

between its mouth and the Olympic National Park boundary. 

The overall goal of the Dungeness portion of the grant is to have a 

prioritization of projects for land purchase or conservation easements 

to ensure the uninterrupted long-term marine sediment supply that 

creates and maintains complex shoreline features and habitat needed 

by salmon including the Dungeness Bay Estuary Ecosystem.  

The Elwha portion of the grant will analyze and prioritizes lands in 

the Elwha River, Little River and Indian Creek watersheds that are 

most important to restore and maintain critical salmon habitat. 

In coming years, the results of this planning work will both ensure 

that quality conservation projects are developed and will increase the 

likelihood that the Land Trust and other local groups can acquire the 

outside funding necessary to accomplish the further conservation of 

these important resources. 

Land Trust Awarded Over $90,000 

in Conservation Planning Grants  

Facebook users that ólikeô North Olympic Land Trustôs Facebook page prior to 

June 1, 2014, will be entered into a drawing in which three people will win a 

bottle of Harvest Moon wine.  This opportunity is only being advertised in our 

newsletter and will only be available to those of you that read the fine print. 

2013 Annual Report Now Available Online! 
North Olympic Land Trustôs 2013 Annual Report is now available at our website. (www.NorthOlympicLandTrust.org)  

This yearôs report features fabulous photos of recently conserved land and shares valuable information about the Trust. 


